
From: Patricia Noonan
To: SENR Exhibits; Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen.AlanOlsen@state.or.us;

Sen.HermanBaertschiger@state.or.us; Sen Prozanski; Sen Roblan
Subject: SB 892
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:26:26 PM

Dear Senators:

Please approve SB 892 and give us the chance to take necessary precautions that protect our loved ones and property from
aerial spraying of pesticides. 

Oregon’s practice of allowing aerially spraying of toxic pesticides without notifying the public of spray timing or spray
contents has significant negative impacts on coastal communities; exposing local residents and visitors to known carcinogens,
damaging local drinking water, and destroying habitat for fish and other wildlife. We all deserve to be notified so we can take
necessary precautions. SB 892 is an obvious step in the right direction. Please approve SB 892.

Sincerely,

Patricia Noonan

32016 E. Shingle Mill LN

Arch Cape, OR 97102
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